
                 Your ref:  

                 Our ref:  232/5 –202303/07—L1.1 

7th March 2023 

FAO:  Development Management 

Sent by Email 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

RE:  PLANNING APPLICATION – HORN CRAG QUARRY, FISHBECK LANE, SILSDEN, BD20 0NP 

Please find enclosed the resubmission package pertaining to a Planning Application for “The 
re-opening of Horn Crag Quarry for the purposes of releasing a, proven, locally distinctive 
building stone resource”.  This resubmission is being made within 12 months of the date 
Bradford Metropolitan District Council received the original Application.  

The initial Planning Application was received by BMDC on the 11th March 2022 and validated on 
the 22nd March 2022.  The application was withdrawn on the 10th June 2022. 

Yours sincerely, 
for THE MINERAL PLANNING GROUP LTD. 

Jillian R Gaunt 

JILL GAUNT 

01-05




